From: Michael McClurken | mailto:mmcclurken@comecast.net|
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 5:25 PM

To: Michael Behrendt

Cc: jackieeastwood@comcast.net

Subject: Eversource Proposed Tree Cutting

Michael - We can't attend the Planning Board Meeting on Wednesday 6.12.19, but my wife
and | strongly support Eversource's proposal to cut down trees along Durham Point Road to
reduce the frequency and duration of power outages. For the past 20 years we've lived at 26
Deer Meadow Road, just off Durham Point Road.

If the issue was just about the "wonderful canopy of trees we all love," we would be opposed
to cutting those trees.

But there is a serious, potential life-threatening aspect related to frequent and long-duration
power outages for us living along Durham Point Road. The loss of power and related services
such as phone and internet, can result in death and/or serious injuries to older residents if
such residents are unable to have adequate heat, or cannot phone or email to receive timely
emergency medical services.

’

You have our permission to read aloud all or part of this email at the Wednesday meeting.

Mike McClurken & Jackie Eastwood
26 Deer Meadow Road

Durham, NH 03824

(603) 868-6525



